TOWN OF GRIFFITH REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION MEETING OF APRIL 27, 2021

Commission President Larry Ballah called the April 27, 2021 meeting to order at 6:30p.m. at the Griffith Town Hall 111 N. Broad Street, Griffith, Indiana.

Those in Attendance

Redevelopment Commission President Larry Ballah Redevelopment Commission Vice President Richard Miller Redevelopment Commission Member Rick Ryfa Redevelopment Commission Member Tony Hobson Redevelopment Commission Member Melissa Robbins Town Treasurer Gina Smith

Also in Attendance

Attorney for the Redevelopment Commission Sheri Bradtke McNeil **Building Commissioner** Steve McDermott

Commissioner Member Tony Hobson motioned to approve Approval of Minutes March 23, 2021 Minutes, Redevelopment Commission Member Melissa Robbins seconded the motion, Motion Carried.

Clerk Treasurer Gina Smith presented 3 bills totaling \$5797.84, Bills and Expenditures Commission Member Tony Hobson made a motion to the pay bills. Commission member Rich Miller seconded. All in Favor.

New Business Redevelopment Commission Member Rick Ryfa stated he received Facade/Sign Improvement an application from EYM a company that purchased properties

located at Ridge Road Plaza after speaking with the owners regarding the violations the buildings need to be up to code before the Redevelopment Commission can approve any bills regarding the Façade at that location, Commission Member Rick Ryfa made a motion to hold on to the application until buildings are up to code before considering application, Redevelopment Commission

Member Tony Hobson seconded the motion. All in Favor.

Public Comment:

None

Meeting closed at 6:32 p.m

Rich Miller - Vice President

Michelle Sims-Recording Secretary